
Welcome back! It is now 2025! For some of you, graduation is only a
few months away!
 
Here at the PATH program, we strive to keep our students aware of
important events at the university. Please check out the job fairs this
month!

The STEM Career Fair will take place on February 11th from 10:00 AM
to 2:00 PM in the Student Center Ballroom.

The Business and Internship Career Fair will be held on February 20th
from 12:00 PM to 3:00 PM, also in the Student Center Ballroom.

Dress to impress! If you’re unsure about your outfit, check out the free
professional clothing available for students at The Shop located at 124
State Street in Glassboro. The Shop’s open hours are Monday, Tuesday,
and Wednesday between 9:00 am - 11:00 am. Students who are unable
to visit during these days/hours and would like to request a separate
visiting time must email theshop@rowan.edu.

Don’t have any Summer plans? Why not take a course over the
summer? Make an appointment with your academic advisor to discuss
possibilities!
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Important Dates 

February 5th:
PATH Workshop - 

Mock Job Interview Prep Tips
12:00 pm -2:00 pm (Hybrid)

Center for Neurodiversity
Room 120
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February 24th:
PATH Connect Mental Health

Day - 12:00 pm-2:00 pm
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Center for Neurodiversity
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February 14th:
Valentine’s Day!! 
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Job Opportunities: 

Would you be interested in
being interviewed for our
upcoming 2025 series of
On the PATH? 
Or do you have any news
that you would want to
feature in the next PATH
Newsletter? 

Email
schwei52@rowan.edu to
express your interest.
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On the PATH
 Amber Taylor

Amber Taylor will graduate
from the Writing Arts Master’s
Program this Spring Semester.
She is originally from Jackson,
Mississippi and she’s very
excited to finish her thesis!

The PATH Program is providing

the following list of resources for

Neurodiversity & Disability

Employment Hiring Initiatives.

Mentra

Hire Autism Workforce

Recruitment Program

Integrate Autism Advisors

Specialist

New Jersey SAME Program

Neurodiversity Career Connector

https://www.mentra.com/
https://www.wrp.gov/wrp
https://www.wrp.gov/wrp
https://www.integrateadvisors.org/
https://us.specialisterne.com/
https://www.nj.gov/csc/same/index.shtml
https://ndcc.simplifyhire.com/

